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Dear Mr Johansson, Dear Ms Milewska, 

Thank you for the BSAC comments on our proposal for a Regulation establishing a 
multiannual plan for the stocks of cod, herring and sprat in the Baltic Sea (the Baltic 
multiannual plan). We take note of the fact that you welcome the proposal as a 
management instrument for fisheries in the Baltic with sufficient elements of 
adaptability. We are sure that future adaptations will be undertaken in consultation with 
the BSAC. 

We would like to also thank you for your detailed comments and drafting suggestions on 
the provisions of the plan. As you know, the proposal is now under examination in the 
Council and the European Parliament. Negotiations between these institutions will start 
shortly with a view to reaching an agreement that is satisfactory for all institutions 
involved. Your suggestions may be considered during these negotiations. 

As regards the sole question in your letter (i.e. on minimum conservation reference 
sizes), it is clear that the change in the cod size will be nullified after the expiration of the 
Baltic Sea discard plan. We have taken good note of your comments, and we are however 
confident that a solution can be found in due time, either under the plan or the future 
technical measures framework. 

Thank you again for your continued interest and constructive input. If you have any 
question on this reply, you can contact Ms Evangelia Georgiisi, coordinator of the 
Advisory Councils (evangelia.georgitsi@ec.europa.eu; +32.2.295.04.43). 

Yours sincerely, ¡\ 
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' Lowri Evans 
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